
Chalk on the Blackboard  

By Liane Rakow Stout 

We are happy to share the latest news and information from the Historic 1916 Buffalo High School 

located at 303 Pearl Street in Buffalo, North Dakota, just three miles north of I-94 at exit 314.  In 

2001 the school became the property of the Buffalo Historical Society, a 501(c) 3 non-profit 

organization, and was listed on the National Register of Historic Places. 

September is here, summer temperatures have cooled down, and we know fall is just around the 

corner.  The school gardens continue to grow and bloom thanks to Mother Nature and the tender 

care of our garden fairy, Rose, who serves on the BHS Board of Directors and encourages you to take 

time to enjoy the beautiful flowers and the changing leaves on the Autumn Blaze maple trees. 

We cordially invite you to the school for our very first SEPTEMBER SELLEBRATION, Wednesday, 

September 7, from 3:00 to 6:00 pm.  The Olde School Gift Shoppe will have bargains galore; including 

tables of clearance items, fall & Halloween decorations, serving dishes, and a large assortment of 

glassware and china.  We are excited about our fun dollar grab bags and $5 vintage cigar boxes filled 

with a variety of wonderful surprises; and the Shoppe has a great selection of original note cards, 

hand painted bags, collectables, ceramics, pottery, framed art work, and so much more - something 

for everyone! 

Please come for a visit, shop for unique bargains, relax in the Carolyn Pfeifer Room situated just 

across the hall from the Shoppe, and enjoy ice cream treats, popcorn and cold drinks.  We welcome 

you to tour the school and see our many accomplishments.  Any occasion can be special when 

surrounded by the character and atmosphere of the Historic 1916 Buffalo High School, which is 

available for private parties, meetings, weddings, and other celebrations.     

While in Buffalo plan to check out the Produce Market on the south side of Main Street across from 

the Buffalo Food Market from 5:00 to 7:00 pm every Wednesday.  The Market is sponsored by the 

Buffalo Park Board and is open to anyone that has fresh produce, baked goods, jellies, and other 

specialties to sell and is willing to set up a table.       

We look forward to seeing you at the Historic 1916 Buffalo High School for our September 

Sellebration next Wednesday after the Labor Day weekend.   Please contact me at 701-412-4485 for 

more information about our upcoming activities, or to schedule an important event for you. 

Like us on Facebook or visit our website at www.buffalond.com.   

 

August 29, 2022 

http://www.buffalond.com/

